
 
 
 
 

ATTENTION PROVIDERS: ADJUSTMENT OF 7/17 ACA CHECK WRITE 

Providers were notified that the ACA enhanced rates adjustments which were reflected on the 
07/17/13 RA were incorrectly priced at the facility rate.  This only affected claims with dates of 
service 01/01/13 through 02/19/13.  The rates have been updated in our claims system to reflect 
the non-facility rate, and you will see these adjustments on the 07/30/13 RA. 

 


